September 26, 2001

The Honorable James P. Bunning

United States Senator

1717 Dixie Highway

Ft. Wright, KY  41011

Dear Senator Bunning,

The Northern Kentucky Independent District Health Department serves Boone, Campbell, Grant and Kenton counties.  Our mission is:” Linking people with resources to promote, achieve, and maintain a healthier community”.   Since 1993, numerous civic-minded individuals have volunteered their time and expertise advancing this mission.  The Northern Kentucky Community Health Committee is comprised of area citizens who place a high priority on maintaining and improving the public’s health.   The Health Department’s energies are focused on the implementation of a community-based health planning process called MAPP (Mobilizing for Action through Planning and Partnerships).  The National Association of County and City Health Officials (NACCHO) selected Northern Kentucky as one of nine demonstration sites for this process.  This endeavor requires us to create new and broad ranging interactions between the Health Department and local residents, businesses and neighborhood groups.  In order to successfully complete this process, a clear and attainable vision must be developed for all concerned.  Once formulated, that vision then needs to be shared with the entire local population, so that we might gain their support.  We need your help, Senator, in order to truly be successful.

Few things could be more important than safeguarding the health and well being of the people we both serve.  Please accept our invitation to be the featured speaker at our Annual Meeting on November 27th at 7:00 PM in the Florence Government Center.  All Northern Kentuckians will benefit from hearing directly from you what it will take to attain and maintain a healthier community.

I have enclosed a brochure outlining MAPP’s goals and objectives, along with a membership list of both our Board of Health and our Community Health Committee.  The guest list will include business, education and government leaders from each of the counties we protect.  MAPP’s purpose is the creation of a stronger, healthier community.  We would greatly appreciate you sharing your thoughts on how Northern Kentuckians can work together to make our region an even better place to live.

Sincerely,

